
I am looking forward to a great school year! I 
hope you had a fantastic summer. Welcome to 
our team! Please reach out to me if there is 
anything you would like me to know about 
your child before we begin. I am looking 
forward to a great year with Team 
Wyskowski!

Class Dojo will be 
used for reminders 
and updates only. If 
you need to reach 
out to me, please use 
my email!

Back to School Night will be 
held on Tuesday, September 
9th in room 204. The time is 
to be determined. I look 
forward to meeting you!

Please try to bring in 
supplies by September 
19th. Students will need: 
● Crayons
● Safety scissors
● Supply box
● Pencils 

ewyskowski@jacksonsd.
org
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